Statement Letter

Dear Members of the Committee,

I am writing to express my sincere interest in becoming an Associate Fellow of the World
Academy of Art and Science (WAAS), following the privilege of serving as a Junior Fellow
since April 2022.

It has been a true honor to actively contribute to WAAS programs, and I remain deeply
committed to supporting the Academy’s mission in this new capacity - as both an Associate
Fellow and an international affairs professional. I bring a unique interdisciplinary background
that bridges international affairs, the audiovisual sector, and emerging technologies, along with
a strong personal dedication to advancing nuclear disarmament and global peace.

A brief overview of previous activities and contributions in 2022 and 2023:

e Participation at the International Congress on “Dialogue and Cooperation in the Black
Sea and Balkan Regions” and the Board Meeting (Bucharest, Romania)

e Preparations and management of communications for the WAAS-UN global campaign
“Human Security For All” as a Communications Manager

e Supporting development of the Inter-Parliamentary Union-WAAS “Inventory of Tools”,
a comprehensive set of guidelines designed to equip parliamentarians with actionable
guidelines and strategies for fostering and sustaining peace and security through
parliamentary tools

e Supported design development of the Inter-Parliamentary Union-WAAS educational
course on Human Security for parliamentarians

Looking ahead, I would be honored to further contribute to WAAS through:
e Publishing articles and insights in WAAS journals
e Recommending WAAS as a partner for side events at major international conferences
e Helping to forge strategic partnerships and institutional alliances
e Recommending suitable candidates for Fellowship

In particular, I would be especially grateful for the opportunity to contribute to the Peace
Offensive initiative, which aligns strongly with my professional values and areas of expertise.

Please find enclosed my updated CV. In case of any further questions, I humbly remain at your
disposal.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Dalia Alic



